
I fully support this bill and can’t believe it’s not already mandatory for a school to report bullying to a parent.  Please pass this bill in 
the name of Carson Bride to prevent another tragedy like this from happening. No parent should have to go through this and had it 
been policy for the school to report bullying to parents I truly believe this tragedy could’ve been prevented. Carson was a sweet kid 
and deserved better. 


